
 

As residents and leaseholders will know we have recently held our 5 yearly 

Continuation Ballot to determine whether this estate will continue to be managed 

by 4 Towers TMO or whether it would be returned to Birmingham City Council to 

manage it. 

We are delighted to announce that the democratic process has been fully entered 

into by those eligible to vote.  A massive number of our tenants and leaseholders 

exercised their right to vote and the result was an overwhelming “Yes” for the 

TMO to continue managing this estate. 

The results is as follows:- 

Number of eligible votes : 217 

Actual Number of votes cast: 184 

Percentage that Voted:  84.79% 

Votes Cast for Yes: 180 

Votes Cast for No : 4 

Spoilt Ballot Papers:0 

Majority for Yes: 180 

Percentage of Vote for Yes: 97.8% 

This process and the counting of votes was overseen by an independent election 

company, Birmingham City Council and members of the 4 Towers TMO Board. 

We thank all residents and leaseholders for voting and for ensuring that we have a 
result that is unequivocal and beyond any doubt as to what the residents want 
going forward.  This amounts to a massive vote of confidence in the 4 Towers TMO 

– we shall continue to do our best for all residents on this estate in the coming 5 
years. 
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